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Date: 28 January 2019 
To: Participating Sites 
From: Study Leadership 
Re: End of Enrollment 
 
 
This memo provides formal notification that all enrollment in the ESETT study is 
now complete as we have met a pre-planned stopping boundary on an interim 
analysis.  
 
After placing enrollment on voluntary hold earlier this month, the study leadership 
asked the DSMB to consider performing the next interim analysis 22 subjects 
early as part of our preventative action plan.  After agreeing, and then reviewing 
the interim analysis report, the NIH/NINDS appointed ESETT DSMB 
recommended to NINDS that the trial be closed because the pre-specified 
stopping criterion has been met.  NINDS concurred with this recommendation.  
 
The DSMB and the NINDS have conveyed their thanks to all of the trial’s study 
teams for their hard work in completing this important trial.  
 
We will separately communicate further instructions about next steps.  Thank you 
again for your hard work and diligence in support of this study.  

 


